
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Our ref.:  5045-09/IPCC/P-31 To designated IPCC Focal Points and 
Ministries of Foreign Affairs 

  (if no focal point has been designated) 
  
  
 
 Geneva, 8 October 2009 
 
 
 
 
Sir/Madam, 
 
With reference to my invitation letter No.5035-09/IPCC/P-31 of 8 September 2009, as well as in 
accordance with Rule 5 of the Rules of Procedures for the Election of the IPCC Bureau and Any 
Task Force Bureau, I would like to request your delegation to provide the Secretariat with the official 
credentials of the delegates, since it is foreseen that an election will take place during the 31st 
Plenary Session to fill the position of one of the IPCC Vice-Chairs. 
 
Thank you very much. I am looking forward to seeing you in Bali. 
 
Copies of this letter are being sent to the Ministries for Foreign Affairs, IPCC Contact Point(s), the 
Permanent Representative with WMO and Focal Point(s) of UNEP of your country for information. 
 
 
Yours sincerely,  

 

 
 
 
(Renate Christ)  
Secretary of the IPCC 
 
 
 
 


